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Date: December 9, 2021 

To: Brent Reitz, Jason Roth, Jason Blum, Ken Rambo, Renee Mancino 
 
From: Christopher Dragone, Executive Director 

Subject: Safety Vest Directive 

Effective date: January 1, 2022 

 

All riders and drivers shall wear a safety vest at all times while on the racetrack 
and during the race.  
 
The safety vest shall be in accordance with Association of Racing Commissioners 
International Model Rules as defined by the British Equestrian Track Association 
(BETA). 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 614-466-2758.  
 

 
 


